
 

On 11 November 2024 at 3:45 p.m., a tour of the National Memorial Cemetery at 
Quantico was provided for a group of 22 tourists, 2 tour directors and 1 bus driver.  
This group largely consisted of Veterans and their spouses from Dublin, Virginia. 
They appreciated visiting the cemetery on Veterans Day.  The tour was 
coordinated through the Prince William County Office of Tourism, Manassas, VA 
and given by Forrest Lingenfelter.  
  
During the tour of the National Memorial Cemetery at Quantico, pertinent 
information about the cemetery and the Missing In America Project was provided.  
Upon arriving at Section 22 of the cemetery, everyone disembarked the bus and 
posted American flags at burial sites associated with the MIAP program.  After re-
boarding the tour bus, presentations continued and questions were answered.  
Many Veterans asked about the procedure for pre-qualifying in a National 
Cemetery. 
  
Respectfully submitted,  
Rachel Schumacher, Virginia Assistant State Coordinator  
Missing In America Project  
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